
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Hyrum Dam Road Closure 
 

Please be advised that the Bureau of Reclamation will be closing the County road across the Hyrum Dam 

(1800 West) for maintenance activities on Friday, November 3rd from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. Please refer 

to the map below to see where the road will be closed. Residents located within the closure will have 

access to their homes, but will not be able to drive, walk or bike on the road over the dam. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Kurt Lindley (Hyrum Dam Tender) at 435-

512-6658, Cache County Public Works Department at 435-755-1560 or Hyrum City at 435-213-

7200.  

 

 


